
 

 
 

 
 

City Council Citation 
  

Watermark Cruises 
 
On behalf of the citizens of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon you this City 
Council Citation in recognition of work supporting the Annapolis Police Foundation and the 
Annapolis Police Department. You most recently helped by hosting a fundraising “Canine 
Cruise” to support community programs on the Harbor Queen. Your Captain and crew hosted 
Sgt. Tucker and his dog Peko from the Annapolis Police K9 Unit as a Gold Sponsor of this fun 
event.   
 

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 22nd  
day of July, 2019. 

 

 


